April 6, 2021

Dr Sandile Buthelezi

The Director General of Department of Heaith
Head Office: Civitas Building

Cnr Thabo Sehume and Strueben Street
Pretoria, South Africa

By email: sandile.buthelezi@health.gov.za

Dear Dr Buthelezi,

Re Confirmation of the Chenshia and NIH partnership on the Covid -19 vaccine
order for South Africa

This writing serves to confirm that Chenshia Granary (Pty) Ltd (hereinafter referred
to as “Chenshia’) and Nehawu Investment Holdings {Pty) Ltd (hereinafter referred
as “NIH’) have been engaging with Sinopharm to apply for EUA under Section 21 to
obtain the COVID-19 vaccine for the South African market.

As the partner of our company in South Africa, Chenshia and NIH will be responsible
for submitting the registration dossiers of COVID-19 vaccine to the related regulatory

authorities, and be responsible for obtaining the registration in South Africa.

Should you have any query please contact us at your earliest convenience.

Sincerely yours,

Mr. YAN Bing ‘
Sinopharm International

Copy to Mr Dabing Chen of Chenshia and Dr Phillip Dexter of NiH




